
 

Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors and Friends:   Merry Christmas! 
 
This is a short prayer letter, but I wanted you to view this map which in itself is a report of my trip 
to Japan. I believe I am over jet-lag. I preached in 95% of the highlighted cities and visited and 
encouraged pastors in all of them. I’ll be 80 on Dec. 14th, but with God’s help, my plans are to 
continue reaching the Japanese and carrying on the work of the Lord until Jesus comes or He 
calls me home. I am in dire need of financial support, but with or without support, I will never 
quit or retire. One thing you all can do and it cost nothing…..PRAY! 
 
I am available to come to your church to give you an up-to-date fresh report of my ministries. 
Give me a call so we can settle on a date. By the way, my book, “No More Tears” is available. 
Call to order. The book is known to be a blessing to those who have lost a spouse or family 
member. Remember, you can hear my radio messages by going to www.soshelp123.com or 
www.joy97.com. . 
 
I’d like to hear from you.  
 
With God, You’re SomeOne Special, 

 


